Hi everyone,
I have some good news to report regarding Newsline outreach.  Dan Conners, Director of BSVI, will be directing their new intake counselors to tell every person applying for rehabilitation services about Newsline.   There will be only five intake counselors for the entire State.  I will be meeting with them in the near future as they will be beginning their intake positions October 1.  This collaboration with BSVI will increase our numbers of new Newsline subscribers dramatically. 

As another part of our collaboration with BSVI, I will be encouraging blind people who would like to work but don’t think they can to allow someone from BSVI to give them a call.  Starting October 1, there will be big changes in how BSVI works with consumers, and they want people with multiple disabilities, transportation problems, and  those who have been discouraged by past experiences with the rehabilitation system to give BSVI another chance.    If you want to explore the idea of working or changing jobs, please give me a call and I will forward your name and contact number to the appropriate person at BSVI. 

Newsline applications continue to come in at the rate of about 20 per month.   If you attend gatherings  of blind people, please mention Newsline to them and offer to put them in contact with me.  I can send you Newsline brochures which have our toll-free number on them, but what works best is if you give their name and phone number to me either by e-mail or phone so that I can call them.  My number is 1-866-391-0841. 

I’ve also been working with Dr. Smith and Eric Duffy to get Newsline into the State of Ohio budget.  I’m sure they will be reporting on our progress.  

Have a wonderful Board meeting.  I’ll see everyone at our convention in November! 

Cheryl

